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Dear Parents/Carers  

On Wednesday 11th September, Squirrels Class will be visiting Stonehenge (https://www.english-

heritage.org.uk/visit/places/stonehenge).  We will explore Stonehenge and its place within the wider 

landscape, have an interactive tour to learn about the different stones and building techniques used 

and how the monument relates to the solstice alignment.  We will also use role play to recreate a 

Bronze Age burial in the landscape, discussing replica objects based on artefacts found in the area.  

A Pewsey Vale coach (https://www.pewseyvalecoaches.co.uk/) will pick us up from school at 9:00am 

and we will return by 2:45pm.  Please could all children bring a packed lunch and a filled water bottle 

in a backpack.  Please check the weather forecast as children will need a sunhat, sun cream or a 

raincoat depending on the weather. 

The cost of the trip is £3.70 per child, which is payable through your child’s school money account. 
Please do not hesitate to come and see us if this causes you any problems. Please be aware that the 
trip can only be paid for by debit or credit card, we are unable to accept childcare vouchers as 
payment for trips.  The coach for this trip is costing £310. If you would like to make a donation to the 
cost of the trip, we would be very grateful for your support. Donations can be made to the following 
bank account: 
 
Account name: Wiltshire Council Newton Tony School 
Sort-code: 30-97-41 
Account number: 63263160 
Reference: Please use your surname and coach donation. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in the visit, please complete the online parental consent form 

https://forms.office.com/e/GFYW4k79jA to give your permission for them to attend the trip, plus to 

travel by coach by Friday 19th July 2024. 

Kind regards 

J Hillier 

Mrs J Hillier 

Squirrels Class teacher  

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley 
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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